
New Physician Primary Care Visit Relationship  
CHANGE ATTENDING TO ME 

WHEN: Monday, November 18, 2024 

WHERE: The change will affect the following venue(s):  

 Acute/Inpatient  

 Ambulatory 

At the following NLH Member Organization(s): 

 NL AR Gould Hospital 

 NL Blue Hill Hospital 

 NL CA Dean Hospital 

 NL Eastern Maine Medical Center  

 NL Inland Hospital 

 NL Maine Coast Hospital 

 NL Mercy Hospital 

 NL Sebasticook Hospital  

WHO: The change will affect the following staff at the above noted locations: 

 Primary Care Physicians  

WHAT: New Visit Relationship 

CHANGE ATTENDING TO ME 

 A new relationship, CHANGE 
ATTENDING TO ME, will appear 
when opening all patient charts. 

 Primary Care Physicians taking care 
of inpatients will use the CHANGE 
ATTENDING TO ME relationship 
when assuming care of the patient. 
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NOTE: If the CHANGE ATTENDING TO ME relationship is selected on a non-
inpatient encounter, an Alert will notify the physician of the invalid 
relationship.  

 

 

 NOTE: Primary Care Physicians listed as a patient’s PCP on an inpatient 
encounter will not receive the option “Change Attending to Me,” as this 
relationship has been established as a lifetime PCP relationship. A 
Change Attending order will need to be placed to update the attending 
physician field. 

**PLEASE NOTE: This mailbox is not monitored.** 

Please direct any questions to the Health Informatics team using this link. 
 

If you no longer wish to receive these communications,  
please notify Health Informatics Leadership.   

 
If you are receiving this communication as part of a department distribution list,  

please reach out to the owner of that list to be removed, if appropriate. 
 

https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb
mailto:cileadership@northernlight.org

